
To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of SCR 4006. Our environments, ecosystems, and 
all the living beings they contain are threatened more than ever before 
under our current administration. TRNP’s horses are especially vulnerable 
because they are not covered under the Wild Free-Roaming Horses and 
Burros Act. Without protection, they can be removed at any time, and I 
believe we shouldn’t leave their fate to chance or the capricious, impulsive, 
and destructive nature of the White House’s current occupants. We must 
take every action possible to protect these horses.

The enthusiasm for this bill is far-reaching. It has garnered overwhelming 
support not just from North Dakotans but also from people like me all 
across the country. SCR 4006 will encourage the U.S. Congress to 
recognize and act on this broad support by passing federal legislation that 
protects the TRNP wild horses. I hope to one day visit North Dakota to 
witness this beautiful herd of horses that harken back to a bygone era. I 
urge you to pass this bill so I and countless others like me can realize this 
dream.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Marie Miller 


